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Memo 
 
Date:  December 3, 2024 
 
To: Clerk of the Board of the Directors of the Santa Barbara County Flood 

Control & Water Conservation District 
 
From:  Walter Rubalcava, Deputy Director – Flood Control  
 
Subject:   Correction to Administrative Item A-50 on the 12/3/24 Agenda 

Amendment No. 2 to the Agreement for Services of Independent Contractor 
for Maintenance of Revegetation for the Santa Maria River Realignment 
Project  

 
Please correct recommended action “b” in the board letter to remove a zero in the total 
contingency amount to read $67,000. Correction below: 
 
b) Authorize an increase of $40,000 to the contingency amount of $27,000 to a total 

contingency amount of $67,000 to the Agreement with Enviroscaping, Inc. for 
additional work needed for maintenance needed for the project.   
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